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Outreach Partner Meetings Postponed 

What:
Outreach Partner Meetings Postponed (July 13 in Boston and July 15 in Washington, DC)

In an effort to ensure useful and interactive meetings, MANE-VU has postponed the July 13 and July 15 Outreach Partner meetings to a date to be determined.  Interest in the meetings was light and we thought it best to develop more concrete educational materials prior to meeting with you.  In the mean time, please feel free to contact Susan Stephenson or Katie Sheen at MARAMA with any ideas you have about how to better inform the public and various stakeholders about regional haze activities and issues.

Thank you for your interest in the meetings.

We will be refunding all registration fees.

Contact: 
Susan Stephenson, MARAMA or Katie Sheen Abbott, MARAMA
410.467.0170 or by e-mail at sstephenson@marama.org, ksheen@marama.org

Summary of Comments and Responses Available 

What:
Summary of Comments and Responses to MANE-VU’s proposed Approach to Determining Natural Background Visibility

Where:
http://www.manevu.org/members/display/front/whats_new/main.asp
scroll to the bottom of the page
Contact: 
Susan Stephenson, MARAMA or Katie Sheen Abbott, MARAMA
410.467.0170 or by e-mail at sstephenson@marama.org, ksheen@marama.org
Please contact Susan or Katie with any questions at 410.467.0170 or sstephenson@marama.org, ksheen@marama.org
